
 

 

 
May 11, 2023 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE: Curly-leaf Pondweed Herbicide Treatment on Shields Lake 
 
 
Forest Lake, MN - Notice is hereby given that the Comfort Lake - Forest Lake 
Watershed District, in conjunction with the MN Department of Natural 
Resources, will be conducting an aquatic invasive species herbicide 
treatment of curly-leaf pondweed in Shields Lake.  A Diquat herbicide will be 
used and will be applied by a licensed applicator company, Lake 
Management Inc. Treatment of 3.07 acres of curly-leaf pondweed will occur 
within the month of May. A map of the treatment areas may be found below. 
 
Questions about the treatment may be directed to: 

Mike Kinney, Administrator 
Comfort Lake - Forest Lake Watershed District 
44 Lake Street South, Suite A 
Forest Lake, MN 55025 
Michael.Kinney@clflwd.org 
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